7th Grade Class News
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Edna Elementary School

Banquet Update

Vintage Farmhouse

Students started working on
their placemats for banquet.
This design is drawn by each
student and then voted on by
the 8 grade class. The
winner gets lunch from the
Woodshed. We are very
excited to decorate for this

theme. We are in need of
items that go with the
theme. If you have an item
that you think would work,

please contact Mrs. Carrico.

Thank you.

Valenfine's Day Party

Treats — Rachael Ehmke, Macy Clevenger, & Jasmine Wolf

Cups/Plates/Napkins — Sarah Tidwell

Drinks — Abigail Spencer

We do not exchange Valentine’s. Please do not send items to exchange.

Congratulations!!

7t Graders Compete in Events

The 7t graders have been
busy lately competing in
various school sponsored
events. The Basketball
students have been in the
tournaments. They worked
hard this season and we are

proud of them.

There are many
opportunities for your child
to get involved; Quiz Bowl,
Weight Lifting, Jazz Band,

and Track are all coming up.

Encourage your child to get

involved.

dcarrico@usd506.org

In Class....

Reading - We are reading
Across Five Aprils to enhance
our History. We are close
reading short literature
passages. We are focusing on
figurative language,
characters, and plot structure.

Science - Students are learning

about Meiosis and the
inheritance of traits. We will be
learning how to complete Punnet
Squares and predict the
outcomes of combining traits
from the mother and father. FUN
STUFF!!

Social Studies - Students have

have been learning about the
beginnings of Kansas as well as
its first inhabitants. We will be
doing a diorama that goes along
with our current chapter.

Math - Students are working on

Percents. This has been done
by practicing making our
proportions that go along with
our percent problems.
Proportions, ratios, and percents
have a direct relationship and
seeing this will help students
grasp the concept.



